



Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA 01908 410330, enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk
Head of School: Mrs Kelly Cursley www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk

Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> June 2023

## **Reception Transition**

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are extremely excited to welcome your child to our school this next academic year. To help with a smooth transition, we are able to share with you some dates for you and your child to come into school and start building our partnership, to support your child's journey with us as they embark on their new venture!

On **Monday 3**<sup>rd</sup> **July at 4.30pm**, we are holding a workshop, for you to find out more about the transition for September, routines and learning to expect in Reception year. It will also be an opportunity to meet some of our team who your child will be with next year. At this workshop, we will hand out pack which include information you will need for your child's first year of school. You will also have the opportunity to book your home visit slot for September.

**Friday 7**<sup>th</sup> **July 8.45-11.15am** is the first session we will hold for your child to meet their class teacher, team around them and, of course, their new friends and classmates.

Following this, on **Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> July 1.30-3.20pm**, we are offering another opportunity for your child to come into school as part of their settling in. After this afternoon session, we would like to invite you in to school, at 3.45pm, to meet your child's class teacher.

For those children who do not already attend our Nursery and are new to Fairfields Primary School please bring your child to our main reception where our lovely staff will be there to meet the children and show them their new classes and learning environment. Children who do already attend our Nursery during these times will be taken to their new class by the Nursery team.

We hope you and your child are excited to become part of our school, joining us as we grow and build our community. We look forward to welcoming you into the school very soon and encourage you to attend these events, so that we can answer any questions you may have.

Yours Sincerely,

Emily Castle
Deputy Headteacher

